
From: Tallulah Brown <t   
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 2:02 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@eastsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Saxon Boy Screening 
  
Hello, 
  
I'm writing on behalf of the makers of the short film Saxon Boy (director George Chilcott) in the hope 
that we can get a license to screen the film at Aldeburgh Cinema for October 17th. I am the writer 
and Executive Producer of the film. 
  
SAXON BOY synopsis: 
  
A reclusive prepper, who’s scared of where the world’s headed moves out into the woods to live 
as an Anglo-Saxon. He’s taken aback by his first visitor, Zoe. She asks too many questions. 
She’s nosy and presumptive and opinionated. Saxon Boy isn’t used to company. He’s grumpy 
and shy and a little scared. Then he finds a hagstone - a stone with a hole through the middle - to 
add to his collection of trinkets and treasures. They say good fortune will find you through a hag 
stone… Two lost souls find solace in the woods of Suffolk. 
  
Running time: 9 minutes 46 seconds.  
  
There's nothing inappropriate in the film and I'd suggest the classification PG. There are mature 
themes: loneliness, climate concern, death.  
  
British language, no subtitles.  
  
It's being shown before Documentary THE NETTLE DRESS 12A so this will guarantee that the 
audience is a little older. 
  

 
  
If you have any further questions or I've missed anything off the requirements please don't hesitate 
to get in touch. 
  
Many thanks, 
Tallulah 
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